Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS
SARANGANI
DISTRICT ENGINEERING OFFICE

REGIONAL OFFICE XII
Alabel, Sarangani Province

January 12, 2023

MEMORANDUM

BASIR M. IBRAHIM

Regional Director

DPWH Regional Office No. 12

Mabini Street, Corner Aquino Avenue
Koronadal City

FOR

ATTENTION : Head Procurement Unit, Office of the Regional Director

SUBJECT Submission of Procurement Monitoring Report (PMR) for the
Second Semester of F.Y. 2022 and Posting of DPWH

Transparency Seal

In compliance with the section 12.2 of the Revised Implementing Rules and Regulations
of R.A. 9184 we are submitting our Approved Procurement Monitoring Report (PMR) for
Civil Works, Goods and Services and Consulting Services for F.Y. 2022 for the month of
July to December 2022.

For your information and ready reference.

R12.14-Proc/rpa/EDC



